
Dear Parents, 

 School is almost over 

for this year. It has been excit-

ing to see how the children 

have grown. We look forward 

to seeing further growth next 

year as they prepare for kin-

dergarten. We have really en-

joyed each of them . Thank 

you for bringing them here.  

East Glenville Preschool 

3 Year Old Class 

May and June 2021 

 

Tuition : 

Please have May tuition by May 

11th, if possible, as we need to     

balance our accounts for the end of 

the school year.  June tuition was  

included in September  unless you 

started later. 

Bible:  In May, we will learn about David and Goliath, Jonah 

and Daniel in the Lion’s Den.   

Circle Time:  In Circle Time this month we are learning the 

letters  X,Y, and Z, and the numbers 9 and 10 along with calen-

dar and weather. On Zoo Day, children may bring a stuffed ani-

mal to school. Please put it in a bag with their name on it. 

Picnic: We will have a picnic for the children on Tuesday, 

May 25th. . It will be during our regular class time.  Please  

know this is for the students. Unfortunately, we are unable 

to accommodate siblings. A sign up sheet will be posted for 

food items that are needed. If  you are available to help set 

up, serve or clean up, we need a few people to help with 

each of these as well. Please check the sign up sheet for de-

tails.  Thank you for your help! 

Last day: Our last day of school will be Tuesday, June 8th. 

You are invited to a short program at approximately 9:15. 

Refreshments will follow the program and your child will be 

dismissed with you at that time. 

Newsletter 
 

Dates to Remember 

May 31- Memorial Day  

                (no school) 

May 18- Zoo Day 

May 25 - Class Picnic 

June 8 - Last Day of classes 

               End of year Program 

 



Have a wonderful, safe summer!  

See you next year! 

Love, 

Your Preschool Teachers 

 

 

Program Openings 

We still have a few Fall openings in our 3-year-old (2- and 3-day) classes and the 4-year-old 

morning and enhanced class.  If  you or anyone you know is interested in either program, 

please call the school at 518-280-7865 or e-mail us at: preschool@egcchurch.org.  

 

 

 

EGCC Vacation Bible School—Rocky Railway 

East Glenville Community Church will be having Vacation Bible School this year June 28th-

July 1st.  Registration ends on June 4th, however classes sometimes fill up before then so if 

you would like your child to attend, return the forms as soon as possible. Later registration 

will be taken if openings are available. The VBS program is open to all children who are en-

tering Kindergarten through those who have completed 6th grade. All children in one family 

can be registered on the same form. If you would like a form for your children or friends, ask 

a teacher and we will be glad to get you one, or stop into the church office. If you have any 

questions, contact Susan Perregaux children @egcchurch.org.  Registration Fee is $15 per 

child with a max of $40 per family. Make checks out to EGCC. Health screening and 

masks will be required. Space is limited so be sure to enroll ASAP! Walk in registration 

is not guaranteed!  


